Statement from NTM

Posted on 07/01/2009 by ntmabuse

Hello Kari, Bonnie (and all):

We read your recently posted blog with great sadness.A We want to apologize again for
the hurts vou have experienced and to let yvou know that we at NTM are committed to
constructive dialogue, further preventative actions, and God-honoring organizational
change.A In response to your question, here are some of the actions that NTM is
committed to taking.A This is not to say that these actions are all that NTM is willing to
do, as we are eager to praverfully consider any ideas presented to us.

First, NTM is committed to a posture of transparency. This is reflected by (among other
things) all of the documents we have provided to you a€" regardless of whether the
documents were positive or negative a€" in response to requests from vou or your family
members.A (As you know, you posted a number of those documents on your blog.)A One
of our primary goals is to help clarify any confusion.

Second, consistent with our desire for transparency, we would support appointing an
independent, unbiased, outside individual or group to conduct a review of the abuse



